
Take the survey: 

http://noanet.servicezones.net/KITTITAS 

 

KITTITAS PUD IS CONDUCTING 

A BROADBAND SURVEY 

The PUD has launched a short survey to 

better understand our area’s need for  

high-speed Internet services.  

 

Please take five minutes to let us know 

about Internet access at your home or 

business so we can assess if there is a 

need for additional infrastructure 

investment. Thank you! 

**This is only a survey to gather information about broadband availability. There is absolutely no obligation to sign up 
or buy services. Your information will never be used for marketing purposes.  

No Internet?  Call us at (360) 602-1522 and we’ll take the survey over the phone with you. 


